
 

 
Oxfordshire 

Clinical Commissioning Group 
 
 

Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 

 

 
Date of Meeting:  2 February 2016 
 

 
 

 

 
Title of Presentation:  Oxfordshire Primary care Framework 
 

 

 
Is this paper for  
(Delete  as appropriate) 

 
Discussion 

 
 

 
Decision 

 
 

 
Information 

 
 

 

 
Purpose of Paper:  
The draft Primary Care Framework sets the strategic direction of Primary care in 
Oxfordshire over the next 5 years and beyond.  It aims to provide a framework on 
which local groups of GPs can build in order to get a sustainable primary care that 
can meet the needs of patients and public into the future. 
 
Two documents are presented in draft form 

1) A document which will be used by the CCG and localities to shape the 
direction of primary care CCGs  

2) A presentation for the public on what the Framework means to patients  
 
The aim is to get the Framework agreed at the CCG Board at the end of March 2017 
so that it can start to be localised and implemented from April 2017. 
 

 

 
Action Required:  
HOSC members are asked to provide comment on the two documents which are 
currently in draft form. 
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